
 TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
 

Saturday, September 11th 

 5:00 pm  James Binsfeld 

  by The Catholic Women’s League 

Sunday, September 12th 

 8:30 am  James Binsfeld 

  by The Rumble Family 

               Maria Grassi & Giuseppe DiGregorio 

  by Vito & Wilma DeSimini 

10:00 am  Deceased Members of the Torrone & 

                                             Vecchiarelli Families 

             by Luigi & Maria Torrone 

            Tony, Maddalena & Emidio Mastronardi 

             & Nicodemo & Giuseppina Racco 

  by Emilio & Maria Racco 

Wednesday, September 15th 

 7:00 pm  Living and Deceased Members of the 

                              Andrade & Dias Families 

Thursday, September 16th 

 9:00 am  Thanksgiving Mass 

                           For Fr. John’s Birthday 

Friday, September 17th 

 7:00 pm  For the Intentions of the Sacred Heart 

                                       Parishioners 

Saturday, September 18th 

 5:00 pm  For the Intentions of Maria Rosa & 

                               Frank Donato 

Sunday, September 19th 

 8:30 am  Giuseppina & Gabriele Cino 

  Anna Cino 

                Tom Walsh 

  by Margaret Rumble 

10:00 am  For the Intentions of Luciano Conte 

                 Francesco Perruzza 

  by Sandro Perruzza 

                Lucy Larman 

  by Nat & Marisa Figliano              

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACRAMENT OF 
BAPTISM 

We welcome into the Church of Jesus 

Christ:  CHLOE ANN CAMPOLI, child of 

Christopher and Melanie.   The Sacrament 

of Baptism will take place on Sunday, 

September 12th, at 11:00 am.  May the Lord 

Jesus pour His blessings on Chloe and the 

families.   
 

Our Mother of Perpetual 

Help Weekly Devotion 
Join us in praying this Novena every 

Wednesday evening beginning at 6:30 pm, 

followed by the Celebration of Mass at 7:00 pm.    

 

FEAST DAYS THIS WEEK: 
Monday, September 13th 

Saint John Chrysostom 

Tuesday, September 14th 

The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

Wednesday, September 15th 

Our Lady of Sorrows 

Thursday, September 16th 

Saint Cornelius 

 

BEREAVEMENT NOTICE 

ANGELA MAIOLO, Mother of Stella Tito passed 

away on Wednesday, September 8th at the age of 

94.  Visitation at Vescio Funeral Home, Maple on 

Sunday, September 12th from 2-4 and 6-9.  Funeral 

Mass will be held at Sacred Heart on Monday, 

September 13th at 10:30 am.  We offer our 

Condolences to Stella and her entire family.  May 

Angela rest in eternal peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: 

As stated by the Archdiocese of Toronto, we will remain at the current Step 3 in the roadmap to reopen 

which is 25% capacity, and will continue to use the Parish Hall for the overflow, if needed.  For now, 

there has been no specific date set for when the province will exit step three.  The Rectory/Office will 

remain open on Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 9 – 3:00 pm; Tuesdays and Thursdays, Joanne can 

be reached at 416-258-0199.   The Church will continue to be open from 9:00-1:00 pm for private prayer 

on Mondays, Wednesday, and Fridays.       
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SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 12th, 2021 

The Catholic Women’s 

League of Canada 
“The Catholic Women’s League of 

Canada calls its members to grow in faith, 

and to witness to the love of God through 

ministry and service” 

We have been instructed by the Head 

Office to hold Elections this Fall.  The 

Executive will hold, as is, for the next two 

years if there are no individuals wishing to 

run for a position.   Any active member 

can volunteer as Chair for the following 

positions.   

Secretary 

Treasurer/Membership 

Correspondence/Benevolent 

Spiritual Development 

Organization 

Christian Family Life 

Communications 

Education & Health; Community Life 

Legislation and Resolutions 

If you are interested in becoming a 

member of the CWL Executive, please 

contact Beverly Flanagan, at 

rbmcauley@zing-net.ca or 416-258-1856. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Beginning SUNDAY, OCTOBER 3RD, 

the 10:00 am Mass will be MOVED to 
10:30.   This change was made to 

accommodate especially our youth of our 
parish, offering them additional time to 
get ready in the morning.  We invite and 

encourage you and your family to come 
and get reconnected with your faith!   

We missed seeing you! 

----    ----    ----    ----    ---- 
A reminder to those who are “holding on” 

to their pledge cards for the “NARTHEX” 
project, kindly mail them back, or drop 
off in the ‘mail slot’ at the Rectory, or in 

the ‘offering basket’.  In the next week or 
so, we will communicate to you on where 

the Township is with the Site Application, 
when we can begin construction, and the 
amount we have collected to date.  We 

appreciate and thank all those who have 
sent in their donations.   

----    ----    ----    ----    ---- 
Registration for Sacraments – Kindly 
continue to check your weekly bulletin 

for information on how and where to 
register. 

 

 
              FEAST OF THE NATIVITY OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
 

                               
We offer our heartfelt gratitude to all those who contributed to Our Dearest Blessed Mother Mary’s 

Birthday.  Thank you to all those who have donated the delicious cake, the beautiful flowers, the 

prayer cards and the display.  A spcial thank you to the Holy Redeemer Pilgrims Choir for their 

angelic voices and to all those who attended this meaningful celebration. 
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